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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

22 June 2020.
Dear P7 Parents/Guardians,
Following the easing of legal restrictions on Public Worship, Confirmation will be celebrated in our parish in August, on a school by school basis, starting with the pupils from St Bronagh’s PS on Monday 10th August at 7 and 8 p.m. We are planning for two services in order to comply with legal government social distancing guidelines.

The service will be a scaled down ceremony including the Opening Hymn, Welcome, Opening Prayer, Liturgy of the Word, Homily, Rite of Confirmation administered by Fr Kearns, Prayers of the Faithful, Our Father, Pioneer Prayer, Closing Prayer and Recessional Hymn.

Pupils will come forward individually to receive Confirmation and their sponsors will stand behind them, keeping the approved social distancing.

There will be one seat allocated per family to accommodate the pupil, their parents/guardians and siblings and we will be following government social distancing guidance operating at that time.

Sponsors will sit in the side aisles, with 3 people per seat.

During the Liturgy of the Word and the Prayers of the Faithful, children will read from the front of altar to avoid touching of the lectern or microphone.
Although the planned service is different from previous years, let’s hope that being able to celebrate Confirmation with our P7 pupils marks a step towards the return of normality in the not too distant future. In the meantime, keep safe and well.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher,
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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